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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

16/1 

 

Whole school liturgy 

Tuesday 

17/1 

Children's university 

assembly 

Wednesday 

18/1 

Y3 swimming PM 

Thursday 

19/1 

CENSUS DAY 

Parents—Nativity  

planning meeting 

Friday 

20/1 
Celebration assembly 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Statement to live by :  I will share my gifts with the 
world 

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  93.8% 

Year 1 – 99% 

Year 2  - 95.8% 

Year 3  - 95.8% 

Year 4  -  92.1% 

 

Whole school - 95.2% 

National target - 96% 

12th January 2017 

 

RECEPTION ADMISSIONS: The Online Portal for Admissions to First and 

Primary Schools will close on the 15 January 2017. Parents of children starting 

school in September 2017 (dob: 1.9.2012-31.08.2013) must complete an 

application for a place in a Reception class even if your child attends the  

Nursery . A Nursery place does not guarantee your child a place in Reception. 

Further information can be found on the Northumberland School Admissions 

page by following the link below: 

http://www.northumberland.gov.uk/Education/Schools/Admissions.aspx 
CAR PARK: The car park  will be closed to both staff and parents next 

week as work continues on the Church and Presbytery.  Please remain 

vigilant around the school and church site. 

CHRISTMAS NATIVITY PLANNING: On Thursday morning at 9am I will 

welcome any parents into school for a coffee and the opportunity to  

discuss how we improve, what is already, a fantastic occasion for our 

pupils and parents.  

MILK MONEY:  Milk money is now due for the Spring Term (11.50).  If we 

have not received payment by 31 January 2017 we will assume that you 

child no longer wishes to have milk. 

ABSENCE: Can I remind parents that if your child is absent from school 

you must notify us by 9.30AM.  This can be done by phone, e-mail or via 

the Parentmail App.   

 Good Work  Star of the Week 

NUR  Isabelle 

Rec Arya  Nancy 

Y1 Jessica Bethany 

Y2 Sophie Olivia 

Y3 Brad Tiffany 

Y4 Rosie Tamara 
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http://www.northumberland.gov.uk/Education/Schools/Admissions.aspx/sfiles/homedrive2/users/David.Sutcliffe/My%20Music

